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 Parent Information Sheet –  Thursday 7th March 2019  

World Book Day 

It was lovely to see so many pupils and staff bring in their favourite books today to celebrate World Book 

Day.  Every pupil should have brought home a book token which they can swap for one of a selection of 

free books, or they can use it to get £1 off a book of their choice. 

 

Eisteddfod 

Tomorrow is the school’s annual Urdd Eisteddfod.  We are encouraging all pupils and staff to wear 

anything with a Welsh theme for the day.  It has been wonderful to see the various competition entries 

coming into the school and to hear the Welsh poetry and singing going on around the school.  I think the 

judges will have a difficult time this year! 

Rubik’s Cube Championship 

The Welsh Open Rubik’s Cube Championships are being held at the school this weekend.  Some of Rhiw Syr 

Dafydd pupils will be competing so please come along to show your support at this free event.  Saturday 9th 

& Sunday 10th March 2019 9am to 6pm. 

Guess the Score 

Thank you for the fantastic response to our Guess the Score competition for the Wales v England 

match….and what a match it was!  As Max Boyce would say ‘I was there’.  We are pleased to say that 

there were 5 winners who each get £20.  Pupils who raised £25 and over will be presented with their rugby 

ball at the Eisteddfod on Friday. 

Your child should have brought home a Guess the Score sheet for the next Wales home match against 

Ireland on 16th of March.  All forms and money need to be returned to school by Thursday 14th March.   

Crisp Packets 

A big thank you to everyone who collected crisp packets for recycling over half term.  We would be grateful 

if you could continue to save your empty crisp packets, bread bags, non-savoury biscuit wrappers, cracker 

wrappers, cake wrappers and bottle tops for the school.  The packets and bags do not have to be of any 

particular make or size. 
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Parent Governor Vacancy 

The deadline for all applications for the school’s Governing Body parent governor is this Friday, 8th March 

2019 at 4pm. 

 

Inset Day 

Just a reminder that the school is closed to pupils on Friday 15th March 2019 to allow for staff training.  

The training for this day is entitled ‘Talk for Writing’ and provides in-depth writing strategies.   

 

Red Nose Day 

Red Nose Day this year is on Friday 15th March 2019.  As this is a training day and closed to pupils, we 

will be having our Red Nose Day on Thursday 14th March 2019.  This will be a non-uniform day and all 

monies raised will go to the charity. 

 

Dog Mess 

We have had countless reports on the amount of dog mess that is on the pavements, particularly outside the 

school.  We would be grateful if all parents could make other members of their family, neighbours etc. 

aware of the issue so that everyone can be vigilant. 

 

Y6 Leavers 

The Year 6 Leavers Assembly will take place on Thursday 11th July 2019.  We will send home further 

information nearer the date. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


